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Pattingham is set to get 17 new homes within the village development area next to the
existing site at Dodds Field.

A similar number of new homes were built there by housing association Homes Plus a few
years ago.

These affordable properties were badly-needed then for young families with roots in
Pattingham but unable to buy or rent in the village because of the high price of houses.
Exactly the same situation still exists. Therefore, I hope that the homes plan for Pattingham
will go ahead and the council will again work with the housing association to provide more
affordable homes for sale or rent as soon as possible.

There needs to be a mix of different-sized properties to cater for families with children,
without children and also single people.

I hope my comments receive due consideration.

Thank you.
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